Arnside National School

Minutes of the Governors Meeting held on Tuesday 14th December 2010 at 2pm

Present:  Rev’d D Cooper, Adam Capeling, Stephanie Woodburn, Nicky Till, Judith Bratt, Alan Cook, Nick Sharp, Graham Beaumont, Mrs Inchmore.

Apologies:  Ian Dudley, Leslie Brockbank, Leila Grieves, David Adair, Ginny Deane, Lindy Sharp.

Mrs Nicky Till (Vice Chair) to chair the meeting.

Mrs Till opened the meeting at 2pm and thanked everyone for attending.  

Mr Cook then explained the procedures to be followed and the range of responses was discussed.   We received 45 responses in total, 41 in support, 1 against and 3 neutral. The attending governors were then given the opportunity to look at the responses.  Mr Cook drew attention to the very favourable responses received from Mr S Holdup, (Headteacher, Dallam Secondary School) and Mr Tim Farron, MP.

Thorough discussion then took place regarding the issues raised in the ‘comments’ section of the responses, it was agreed that many of the issues would require addressing but at this stage in the consultation process no decisions could be made regarding class organisation, staffing, etc.

The resolution to agree to publish the notice to proceed with the change of age range from 

4 – 11 to 3 – 11 was proposed by Graham Beaumont, seconded by Adam Capeling, the governors voted unanimously to proceed.

We submitted the legal notice to the DfE and are waiting for confirmation that we can publish the notice as it was submitted.  When we return to school in January we then have to start on the publication process, 

Mrs Till closed the meeting at 2.30pm.

Signed:  ………………………………………….

Date:  ……………………………

  (Mrs N Till, Vice Chair)
